Ft Oglethorpe Kiwanis Newsletter October 10 2014 3-2

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson Medical Center on October 3, 2014 with Dwight Watt presiding with 13 members and 3 guests present.

Ross Andrews did the inspirational moment

November 13 we will be having a fundraiser at both locations of PieSlingers. We get 10% from the day. We do not have to do anything at the restaurants (Fieldstone near Rock Spring and Fort Oglethorpe behind Zaxbys), just promote to our family and friends to go eat there that day. They just buy as normal there, so nothing for us to sell This is for both lunch and dinner. Thanks to Chris for setting up.

Chris Newton our Lt Governor spoke about being involved in the club.

Leonard Fant was the program chair and inducted the new officers.

President Dwight Watt
President-elect Alice Holsopple
Secretary-Treasurer David Hollis
Board members
Chris McKeever
Kim Brunner
Britt Schaffeld

Dwight announced following committee chairs
Membership - Denny Whitesel
Programs - Leonard Fant
Service and Fund-raising - Chris McKeever and David
Hollis

Financial Review - Jim Coltrin
Inspirational moments - Ross Andrews
Publicity - Chris McKeever
Meeting photographer = Jeff Epperson

Dwight thanked the club for support last and for us growing. He reminded us that we need to continue to grow to have a vibrant chapter when Alice takes over. He thanked Chris, Ross and Leonard for being chairs of special committees for him last year.

Hutcheson Medical Center will hold the following public hearings to determine support for the hospital. They plan to handle times tightly Catoosa November 11 at the Colonade from 7pm to 8pm

Walker November 13 at Walker County Civic Center from 7pm to 8pm

Dade November 18 at the Administrative Building in Trenton from 7pm to 8pm

The Honeycutt tournament is on October 21 and we need to get teams and hole sponsors. Information to talk to people with about the tournament is attached

Tell someone about Kiwanis and invite them to visit us.

Upcoming events

October 21 Honeycutt tournament. We need hole sponsors and teams. Plan to help all day.

Pie Slingers fundraiser November 13

Leonard roast October 23

If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com

If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so you will keep getting the newsletter.